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Little Dolphin School Announces 
Board of Trustees and Mission 

 
Scarborough/Westbrook – The non-profit Little Dolphin School for Early Education is adding resources to support its 
mission of providing the highest quality early childhood education for children ages zero to six. Serving the mission and 
gearing up for the school’s second decade of growth and commitment to children are the following members of their 
Board of Trustees: 
 
Susan Austin 
Senior Community Relations Consultant, Unum 
 

Steve Brier, DC (Ex-officio) 
Executive Director, Little Dolphin School 
Associate (Adjunct) Clinical Professor, College of Nursing & Allied Health Sciences, USM  
 

Jennine Cannizzo (Vice Chair) 
 Vice President, Business Development, Maine Manufacturing LLC  
 

Shawna Chigro-Rogers 
Director of Advancement Services and Donor Relations, University of New England 
 

Amy Conlon 
Senior Director of Retention Solutions/Product Manager, Noel-Levitz, Inc. 
 

Catherine A. Daniels, R.N.,  
Financial Services 
 

Angela Dirsa Hansen, CMPE (Secretary) 
Human Resources Consultant  
 

Dan Koloski (Chairman) 
Director of Business Development, Systems & Applications Management, Oracle  
 

Christopher Lewis (Treasurer) 
Finance Consultant  
 
 “In these economic times, quality early childhood education is more important than ever so working families can stay 
productive and we can prepare our kids for the next generation of opportunities,” says Dr. Steven Brier, Executive 
Director of the Little Dolphin School.  “We want people to know that Little Dolphin School continues to be a part of the 
solution with an unparalleled early childhood education program encompassing early literacy, numeracy and the arts. We 
are also proud that our community is noticing and that we are consistently outperforming our peers in terms of enrollment 
growth and parent/family satisfaction." 
 
Little Dolphin School operates high-quality, non-profit early childhood education centers in Scarborough and Westbrook. 
To learn more about Little Dolphin School for Early Education please contact Steve Brier at 
Steve.Brier@littledolphinschool.org or 207.883.9990. Visit our website at www.littledolphinschool.org.  
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